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Nominations for the Shark Intersessional Working Group

Dear All,

Further to Circular No: 2018/01 dated 9th January 2018, the Chair of the Working Group
Mr Shingo Ota has requested that due to the limited number of nominations received CCMs
and Observers that did not provide nominations to the working group are advised that they can
still do so by close of business on Wednesday l4th February 2018. The names, afflrliation
and contact $etails of nominated representatives to the Working Group may be provided to my
offi ce (arlene.takesy@wcpfc. int).

Yours sincerely,

Feleti Penitala Teo, OBE
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

P. O. Box 2356, Kolonia, Pohnpei 96941,
Federated States of Micronesia.

Phone: +691320 1992/1993 Facsimile: +69f 320 1108
Email: wcpfc@wcpfc.int


